
             City of Lincoln City  |  801 SW Highway 101  |  PO Box 50  |  Lincoln City, OR 97367  |  541.996.2151  | Lincolncity.org 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE:FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
The City of Lincoln City 

March 21, 2020 
 

The City of Lincoln City is taking the following steps in its continuing effort to prevent the 
spread of the COVID-19 virus and provide relief to individuals and families affected by the 
closures of businesses. 
 

1. Effective Monday, March 23, 2020 City Hall will close to the public.  The Library and 
Community Center closed last week and will remain closed.  The City remains open for 
business albeit remotely.  Employees from City Hall have been working remotely since 
last Monday and are available by phone and email.  Utility bills can be paid on line.   

2. Effective Monday, March 23, 2020 all City parks and open spaces, including bathrooms, 
will be closed to the public. 

3. The City has suspended utility billing shut-offs.  This will remain in effect until further 
notice.   

4. Late fees for utility bills in arrears will also be suspended until further notice.   
5. The City is contributing to the Lincoln County voucher program to aid unsheltered 

individuals.   
6. The City’s Finders Keepers program is suspended until further notice. 

 
We continue to encourage individuals, families, households and businesses to follow good 
hygiene practices, social distancing and other directives issued by the State and other medical 
professionals. 
 


